

STATE BOARD OF CAREER COLLEGES AND SCHOOLS

30 East Broad Street, Suite 2481, Columbus, OH 43215 (614) 466-2752 • Fax (614) 466-2219 • Toll Free (877) 275-4219 E-mail: bpsr@scr.state.oh.us • Website: http://scr.ohio.gov/

MEMORANDUM

To:

Sophia Papadimos, Regulatory Policy Advocate

Office of Ohio Lt. Governor Mary Taylor

From:

John P. Ware, Executive Director

State Board of Career Colleges and Schools

Date:

August 20, 2015

Subject:

Response to CSI Review of Proposed Administrative Rule Changes

Thank you for your August 18, 2015 Memorandum of Review of the State Board of Career Colleges and Schools' ("SBCCS") proposed administrative rule changes. Based upon your review that contained no recommended changes to the SBCCS' proposed rule amendments, the SBCCS is responding by proposing our intent to move forward with the original filing of the proposed rules with the Joint Committee on Agency Rule Review.

If you have any questions please let me know.